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Our year five and year six children would like to thank you for 

your kind donations towards their Bring and Buy sale. They 

managed to raise £135.60 which they enjoyed counting 

themselves! This has really helped them with their enterprise and 

mathematical skills also. 

The ‘Bog-Eyed’ Jog also managed to raise £355.86 for the PTFA. 

This money will go towards sending our children to the theatre 

to watch ‘Joseph and his Technicolour Dreamcoat’ in February. 

We have a range of Christmas activities planned over the next 

few weeks: 

Friday 5th December  - Wear your Christmas jumper to school. 

Any donations will be shared between NSPCC and Save the 

Children this year. This is also our ‘Maths is Fun’ Day followed by 

our Christmas fayre that evening. 

Monday 15th December – Nativity 3 at the cinema! 

Tuesday 16th December – Nativity and Carol Concert in Church 

at 2.00pm 

Wednesday 17th December – Year five and year six are going to 

Birch Green Care Home to sing with the residents and to sing 

outside our local Asda store. This is followed by our Christmas 

Dinner and a Christmas Party that afternoon. 

Thursday 18th December - Nativity 

and Carol Concert in Church at 

6.00pm.  

Please join us to celebrate 

Christmas at one of the             

Nativity and Carol Concerts. 

     ‘Mary and Joseph on a donkey’ by Leo  
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Stars of the Week 

Reception: Finley  for 
fantastic work in Phonics 

Year one: Zachary for trying 
hard to use finger spaces 

Year two: Maya for 
completing tricky problems 
about time 

Year three: Niamh  for her 
dedication to learning her 
times tables 

Year four: Megan for having 
a positive attitude towards 
her Maths work and 
learning her times tables 

Year five: Charlotte for 
great effort with all her 
learning 
 

Year six: Kayla for a super 
effort in trying to improve 
her Maths skills 

Best Attendance 

Mr Attkins class with  

98.52% 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre in the school on 

Friday 5th December at 3pm 


